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Dec. 20, 2012
Mr. Brett Stewart

31114 Rd 72 Apt. 121

Visalia, CA 93291

Dear Brett,

I’ve enclosed information used in creating my original letter to you back in November.

You mentioned on your recent voice mail that you had 43 semester credits in special education done.

Please send me a copy of the transcript (or an original) so we can update what you have done that applies to a special education endorsement. A current special education endorsement must cover the current sped competencies in effect since 2007, including federal and state updates to IDEA.

Best wishes for a Happy New Year,

Maggie

Maggie Foran
Associate Director, MiT
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Enc.

Master in Teaching 


Certification and Advising


Seminar II E 3135 location, Se 2A 2117 mailstop


The Evergreen State College


Olympia, WA  98505


(360) 867-6559 ( foranm@evergreen.edu 


http://www.evergreen.edu/mit

_1008738964.doc



